
Hello everyone! Wishing you and your families
a wonderful holiday season! In February/
March, we will be having our Spring Rally for
Div 5A. If you are interested in running for Lt.
Gov, please email me so we can talk about
elections. I will be announcing the date soon,
so please plan to have your officers attend once
more information is provided. As always,
please email with any questions! 

March 22-24, 2024-
DCON in Franklin, TN

December 1, 2023
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

December Newsletter

Division  5A

February 1, 2024
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Monthly Update 

Contact Me: 
maddie@ktkey.org

@ktkeydiv5a
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July 2024-
ICON in Atlanta, GA

February/March: 
Division 5A Spring Rally 

(TBD) 
  



Ronald McDonald House 

DCON T-Shirt Design Contest:
Hello K-T District!

This year, the District Board voted to open a t-shirt design contest for DCON up to the
clubs. 

Here’s how it’ll work: Clubs will have until December 30th, 2023, at 11:59 PM EST to submit.
To submit a design, please email a PDF, JPG, PNG, or EPS file to saumya@ktkey.org. Along
with that, please include your school name and your name so that you can be recognized at
District Convention if your design is chosen. We will ensure that the club is not known to
the board when they are voting on the shirt design. Also, please keep in mind that we will

not be announcing the winner of the design until the District Convention.
The design MUST be camera ready which means that the design will not need any editing

after submission. The shirt can use up to 5 colors. Please keep in mind that the shirt is
Gildan Orchid. The shirt must also convey the theme of “Sweet, Sweet, Service."

More information about the color:
T-shirt background color: Gildan Orchid 

     RGB Values: 215, 169, 227       HEX Code: #D7A9E3       LRV for Gildan Orchid is 45.16

It is not required to include our mascot, Jody the Pig, but submissions including Jody are
welcome. 

The Board looks forward to seeing your designs come in through the upcoming days! 
If you have any questions please feel free to reach out.

DCON Info:
The KT District

Board will be
sending more

information soon
about

registration. We
can’t wait to see

your club at
DCON!

As our district project, it is so important to be involved in this cause.
RMDH helps keep families close to their hospitalized children and

helps them through the crisis. There are numerous ways you can help
keep these RMDHs running to their best ability. You can host a drive

for their wish list items, which are updated usually regularly. As a
reminder, there are awards given at DCON for specific clubs work  

with the Ronald McDonald House.
For more information, please visit:
https://rmhc.org/find-a-chapter.

mailto:saumya@ktkey.org
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